Nov 19 2018

Dear Legco Environment Panel,

I'm writing to express my support for the municipal solid waste scheme.

I have a 2-year-old son. I don't want my child to grow up in a city or the world buried in plastics and waste. We need more effective way to cut back on our wasteful behavior. It is so horrible to know that food he consume are already filled with micro-waste and micro-plastic. I have no idea how it will affect him and other children in a long run. Sadly, not enough people in Hong Kong care about this situation even though it directly affects all of our lives. I hope you can take this municipal solid waste scheme forward and to send a strong message to all people of Hong Kong. Together we can make a difference and it needs to start today.

Sincerely Yours,

Vicky Chan

Parent and Husband

Founder of Architecture for Children

non

"We design happy cities and green buildings"

(HK)

(HK)